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The CAC bylaw Ad-hoc committee were given a task to revise the 
current bylaws to align then with current Federal, State, District 
Policies and member’s recommendations.   
 
The ad-hoc committee held two meetings, February 26 and March 
13, 2018 we reviewed the bylaws page by page adding and deleting 
to ensure the CAC bylaws are in compliance and that member’s 
voices are reflected in the bylaws. 
 
 Per the timeline that was shared at the last meeting, General 
Counsel is reviewing our bylaws.  We did receive additional 
member recommendation. 
 
Members will receive the draft copy of the bylaws prior to the April 
meeting for your consideration for final adoption. 
 
In your packet, you have a form if you would like to submit any last 
minute recommendation to the ad-hoc. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Bylaw Ad-hoc Committee 


